July 25, 2017

Dear Heritage Craft Exhibitors,

Here we are, looking forward to another fun weekend at the Heritage Quilt/Craft show. This year it is being held September 8, 9 and 10th, 2017, during the James Valley Threshing and Tractor Club Show. You can bring your spouses, because there is always fun stuff going on for them too. As Marvella says, "it is the weekend of the Quilt show and oh yeah, there is a steam and tractor show also.!!!!" This year we are featuring Modern quilts, game and organizing quilts and crafts. We are really excited to have members from the Aberdeen Area Modern Quilt Guild doing our program on Saturday morning at 10:30am. We sure hope you can join us. Of course, we welcome all quilts and crafts. We also look forward to a little shopping again this year as we have another quilt shop and the basket vendor coming again. We will be having a "Heritage Craft Boutique" table with gently used items related to sewing for a donation. Used magazines or nice notions or fabric if you would like to donate any items.

We will be accepting quilts and crafts Thursday, or any time Friday or Saturday and then we start taking down on Sunday afternoon at 3:00pm. We welcome anyone who is able to help hang on Thursday afternoon, Friday morning or for take down on Sunday after 2:00pm. The quilt show closes at 3:00pm on Sunday. For people who need to take their quilts early, that is fine, just let us know and we will help you through the checkout process.

If you are bringing quilts and would like to drive your car, it is best to use the South Gate entrance to our show grounds. If you walk in and would like a golf cart ride back to your car, let one of the helpers know and we can give you a lift. If you would like to arrange bringing your quilts early, let me know, my email is donnaanderrn@yahoo.com and I am also on Facebook messenger or you can call 605-868-3242. We can make arrangements that work for everyone.

As you can see by the poster I have included with your letter, there a lots of activities going on, such as the parade at 1:30 daily, the sawmill, old time music and lots of other activities to see. We sure hope you can join us. The James Valley Threshing Association have a Facebook page and we have a website at: www.jamesvalleythreshers.com if you would like to check our show out. The website has a drone video of our show and stories and pictures of all the activities and displays we have.

Please call or message if you have any questions. Hope to see you in September. Have a fun and safe summer.

Sincerely,

Donna Anderson

Heritage Crafts Committee